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Meeting of October 7, 2010
50-50 : Scott Simmons
Pledge : Steve Dillemuth
Prayer :Dave Shoaf
Next week’s speaker: Nick Blount, FPL

President Jamie Chapogas: opened the meeting at 7:30AM. President Jamie welcomed back Steve Dillemuth who looks fantastic.
I'm going to have to ride harder each morning to stay ahead of him. Also mentioned that due to the clubs participation in many
Palm City Chamber events, we are going to be the host for the monthly meeting the last Wednesday of the month. John Gonzalez
will pontificate about Rotary International to the over 100 guests that regularly attend these monthly meetings. Rotarian's are
asked to come to the meeting on Wednesday the 27th. Call the Palm City Chamber at 772-286-8121 and make your reservation.

President Jamie also mentioned that Commissioner Ciampi sent a thank you note as well as Patrick Slattery of the House of
Hope for our clubs donation of food and money. Thanks were received by recipients of the dictionaries. Pres. Jamie told a cute
story about a 4th grader telling a 3rd grader that the best day was when the dictionaries were distributed. Another was about one
asking about the word "fairy", mother told her to look up, then asked about word " imagination" after looking that up said to
mother | guess that means the tooth fairy in not so real after all. (Or words to that effect)

Jim Murdock: mentioned that the Family Service is planning an event with the help of Audry Ballantyne. On October 28th
members are invited to attend a night with the band "Solid Gold" Website: http://www.solidgoldmusic.com 7:00PM at the
Clarion Inn on US 1. http://www.clarionhotel.com/hotel-stuart-florida-FL423?promo=gglocal

Keith Charlton: mentioned that a large round of applause should be given to Kathy Gonzalez for all the hard work that she did for
the Club Corp Golf Classic. Final numbers will be available next week.

Mike Searle : was the first member to participate in this years round of vocational spotlights at the Stuart Community High
School

Tom Whittington: reminded everyone that the island cleanup is this Saturday. The boat will be leaving the dock at Finz in Port
Salerno at 9:00AM and you will return to the dock around 12:00 Noon.

John Gonzalez: assumed his sergeant-at-arms duty and levied sad, happy, sports dollars. Chris Moreno spoke about the Hobe
Sound clubs project, Baby Otter Swim Program. Teaching infants to float and avoid becoming another horrible statistic. Link to
program: http://www.babyotterswimschool.com/index.php

Guest Speaker: was introduced by Ed Vossen. Richard Czlapinski of the firm TETRA TECH and Jessica Layne from the Firefly Group gave a presentation
about the Manatee Pocket Restoration Project. A power point presentation was made and a question and answer period followed. The link to the site regarding
the project is:

50-50: Winner this week is ? (Lost my page on the resulits)



